June 4, 2007
To: Gainesville City Commission #070171
06/25//07

From: Russ Ingram

Re: Resignation

Please accept this letter as Notice of Resignation from the City’s Development Review
Board. I have accepted a job with GRU in the Water/Wastewater Engineering

Department, and feel it would be a conflict of interest to remain on the board.

Sincerely,

Russ Ingram



